
Acella Const. chosen for Hostelling Int'l. project
February 17, 2010 - Construction Design & Engineering

Acella Construction Corp. has been selected to build and renovate a new 40-bed hostel for
Hostelling International. The project will be located on Ocean St., just north of the Hy-Line Cruise
docks, and directly across from the Hyannis Harbor.
The 4-building complex will be managed on a very aggressive schedule, with a grand opening
scheduled for the first week of July.
Construction is scheduled to begin immediately. The project was designed by Robert Evans of A+E
Architects-Builders, located in Brewster.
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